TownN OF WEST SENECA

e - MUNICIPAL BUILDING
CHIEF OF POLICE 1250 UNION ROAD Fax: 716-674-1063

WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM

EDWARD A. BAKER 716-674-2280

WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224

TO: Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca
ATTN.: Supervisor Dickson
FROM: Edward A. Baker
Chief of Police
DATE: February 24, 2022
RE: Approval to Purchase Livescan Equipment

Dear Honorable Town Board:

I respectfully request your approval for the purchase of Livescan equipment with the
partial cost to be covered through the New York State Livescan Equipment Program
2022, in the amount of $10,455.00. The total amount of the purchase will be $14,691.99.
We have sufficient fund in line 1.3120.0200 to cover the difference ($3786.79) as
required by the grant. The equipment is used to process arrestees and includes fingerprint
scanner, camera, signature pad, and supporting computer equipment and software. The
upgraded equipment is required due to a change at the County and State level for the
input of this information.

The Livescan equipment is being purchased from Brite Computers in Victor, NY per Erie
County Bid #220295-002 as a sole source provider for the package for all of the
equipment and software needed.

Edward A. Baker
Chief of Police



